Paper 240-22



Craig Spadafora
City Council President
cspadafora@cityofmalden.org
www.cityofmalden.org

## City of Malden

Massachusetts





Phone 781-397-7130

May 10, 2022

Malden City Council Malden City Hall 215 Pleasant Street Malden, MA 02148

Dear Members of the Council:

On behalf of the full Council, I hereby appoint Barbara Chiuve of 19 George Street, Malden as a resident member of the Committee on the Future of Maplewood Square.

This appointment is respectfully submitted as a communication from myself to the Full Council during their next scheduled meeting. If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me. Thank you.

Sincerely,

Craig Spadafora, Council President